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I am STRONGLY OPPOSED to HJR 5.   

 

HJR 5 elevates hunters and trappers above the rest of us in setting wildlife policy and 

is specifically designed to exclude Oregon voters from having input, by eliminating 

the right to vote on ballot measures to protect wildlife. 

 

Neighbors who live next to public lands may be adversely impacted by hunting and 

trapping activity on public lands.  Their children and pets may be at risk.  Hikers could 

also be at risk. 

 

In short, HJR5 is a bad proposal, a bad law. 

 

No one group of Oregonians should be privileged over the rest. 

 

Please vote NO on HJR 5! 

 

Thank you for considering the needs of ALL Oregonians! 

Not just the desires of hunters and trappers. 

 

 

 


